
1411 East Glen Avenue

Peoria Heights, IL 61616

February 2, 2007

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Clerk's Office, Case PCB 2006-184

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601

We cannot allow Peoria Disposal Company to

expand its toxic waste landfill here . In fact, the

landfill should be closed immediately with

strictly enforced perpetual safeguards . Toxic

waste poisons everyone .

Sincerely,

Joan Schmidt (Mrs. Robert E .)
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